Speaker’s Response

Recommendation of the Select Committee on Estimates 2016-2017

Recommendation 45

The Committee recommends that the Office of the Legislative Assembly ensure all offices in the
ACT Legislative Assembly have adequate access to Wi-Fi.

The Office of the Legislative Assembly advises that it is currently in discussions with the ACT
Executive and the Cabinet Office to examine possible funding arrangements. Options include a cost-
sharing arrangement to facilitate implementation in the current financial year or, alternatively, the
preparation of a joint budget submission for 2017-18.
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